

Hackberry Elementary School District #3 Cedar Hills School

9501 E. Nellie Drive Kingman, AZ 86401-8917 Phone 928-692-0013 Fax: 928-692-1075

www.hesd.net

April 14, 2025

Principal

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As we prepare for the upcoming 2025–2026 school year, we want to ensure that our records are up-to-date and accurate. Enclosed with this letter, you will find forms to update your student's information.

If there have been no changes to your student's information, please simply check the box below indicating that nothing has changed. If there are updates, kindly check the appropriate box and complete the attached forms with the updated details. If you are not returning for our new school year 25-26 then check the appropriate box below.

[] No changes needed
[] Made changes (forms attached)
[] Not returning for the SY25-26
Signature:
Please return this letter, along with any completed forms if necessary, to the school office no later than April 24, 2025.
Your cooperation helps us plan effectively for the new school year and ensures a smooth transition for all our students. As always, we deeply appreciate your partnership and support.
If you have any questions or need assistance, please don't hesitate to reach out to the school office.
Warm regards,
Christina Ramirez